ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Department of City Planning to report to the Planning and Land Use
Management Committee on the number of Environmental Impact Reports that have been
completed by the Major Projects Division in the past three years and the number that are
currently pending. The report should discuss what that number represents in terms of the
number of developments, broken down by housing units, hotel rooms, commercial space,
and office space.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2019-20 Budget on May 28, 2019)



